
University collective agreement signed
 Austria 

The GÖD public service union has signed the new collective agreement that will 
cover all university employees from 1 October this year. The agreement means that 
university workers will no longer be covered by the main public sector agreement 
and that university works councils will be able to negotiate certain changes to terms 
and conditions. The GÖD believes that the agreement establishes a decent 
minimum wage and provides job security and good career structure as well as 
career progression based on merit.
Read more at > GÖD (DE)
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